November 13, 2013

C-64605

VIA E-FILING

Mr. David Danner, Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

BML Investments LLC, DBA Wenatchee Valley Shuttle ("The company") request for general rate increase.

Dear Mr. Danner:

Attached you will find Wenatchee Valley Shuttle's request for permission to raise its rates. The proposed rates would increase revenues to the company by \$30,387.35 or 15.9% annually.

Wenatchee Valley Shuttle opened in April of 2012 with the mindset of offering low grand opening prices to encourage passengers to use and try the service. The lower round trip price was meant to motivate passengers to commit and ride twice. After a year and a half of business the company recognizes the high operating expenses including payroll, maintenance, gas, insurance, etc... The company seeks to round up the one way price to make it an even number and ending in 0, and the round trip price to be double the one way price.

The current and proposed rate table is set below and shows the effect of the increase for each passenger's fare:

CURRENT one way	CURRENT round trip	PROPOSED one way	PROPOSED round trip
		4	
\$43.19	\$75.62	\$45.00	\$90.00

Additionally, as stated on the current tariff, Wenatchee Valley Shuttle will still offer the 20% discount for passengers when booking more than 2 people in order to help families and groups still afford transportation by the company.

A copy of the customer notice that was posted on our websites home page as of November 13, 2013, is attached. As well as Wenatchee Valley Shuttle's Pro Forma Income/expense statement for the companies first 12 months of business.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please call me, Monique Lott at 509-630-2745 or e-mail monique@wenatcheevalleyshuttle.com We appreciate your time in this matter.

Sincerely,

BML Investments LLC dba Wenatchee Valley Shuttle

By: Monique Lott/ CEO